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Partner Discusses Impact Pay Transparency Laws Have on
Education Industry

News

12.19.24


In an interview with United Educators, a leading risk management partner for educational

institutions, Sarah Wieselthier discusses the increasing number of state pay transparency laws,

which generally require disclosing pay ranges in job postings.

To read article visit United Educators.
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